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          27
th

 July, 2021

       

To 

The Secretary 

Ministry of Power 

Government of India 

Shram Shakti Bhawan 

New Delhi – 110001 

 

Sub: Submission of Memorandum on Electricity (Amendment) Bill 2021 

 

Dear Sir, 

Please refer to the correspondences to the Ministry of Power from NCCOEEE and its 

constituents on the captioned subject.  

We are aggrieved to note the adverse impacts of the impugned bill drafted to curb the right to 

Electricity of poor and rural people including farmers in the interest of the business 

community. We look it as a bonanza to them at the cost of the people, 

In this Memorandum, we have submitted our concern in general and clause wise points of 

objections, expecting serious introspection on the part of the Ministry of Power.  

We once again request you to extend the scope of discussion before the bill is enacted. 

 

          Yours Sincerely 

         

 

Encl.: As stated  
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